§Norfolk County Councll
~at your service

School Leadership Workshop

13th October 2005
Barnham Broom Hotel

from 9.30 am - 4.00 pm

A one-day workshop for primary school leaders in Norfolk (headteachers or deputy
headteachers) will be taking place on the |3th October 2005 at Barnham Broom
Hotel and Golf Club. The focus of this workshop will be on Learning Centred
Leadership and Distributed Leadership and it will be led by Professor Geoff
Southworth (National College for School Leadership).

It should prove to be an excellent opportunity to reflect on the latest thinking on
how school leaders can improve learning and teaching. A particular emphasis will
be on exploring the notion of distributed leadership and how it can support
leadership teams.

Geoff Southworth directs the NCSL's research programmes, as well as the
communication of research findings and contemporary leadership thinking to school
leaders. Geoff is committed to evidence-informed practice, school-based enquiry
and practitioner involvement in research. Before Geoff joined the NCSL,
he was Professor of Education at Reading University. He has been a
teacher, deputy and headteacher, as well as a research lecturer at
Cambridge University.

There will be no charge for this day. To apply, please book online on
the INSET opportunities website -

advisoryserviceactive.norfolk.gov.uk/inset
reference 5RN 108, or complete and return the attached
booking form.
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